
 

LUNCHEON & GENERAL MEETING 
October 21, 2010 

Gather at 11:30 with Lunch at Noon 

 

PROCEDURES FOR LUNCHEON RESERVATIONS 
Call for reservations between 9 a.m. and 5 p.m. according to your last name’s initial.  If you 
leave a message, please spell your last name, give your phone number and your choice of 

entrée.  Thanks!   
 

A-J  Claudia Downs 407-281-7521 K-P Nellis Bushnell 407-207-2893 

Q -Z Edith Schulman 407-699-6061 
 

You may pay by CASH or CHECK  (made out in advance to NEWCOMERS) and 
pick up your name tag at the welcome table.  Pre-arrange payment for guests.   

 

ALL RESERVATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY 5 PM ON THE MONDAY  
BEFORE THE LUNCHEON (October 18, 2010).  ANY CANCELLATIONS  

AFTER THE DEADLINE WILL REIMBURSE CLUB.   
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Program Speaker 
John Stewart has been deeply inter-
ested in the life of Thomas Jefferson 
since he was a student at the  
University of Virginia.  
 
John lectures on Jefferson's life and 
influence in American History to 

schools, civic groups and business audiences around Flor-
ida.   In addition, John portrays Jefferson in costume and 
speaking style.   A large part of his presentation takes the 
form of questions and answers.  
You will be entertained by his convincing portrayal of Jeffer-
son, as well as benefit from his extensive  knowledge of 
Jefferson's life.   
 
When not performing as Jefferson,  John is engaged 
as VP of the Trust Department for Wells Fargo Bank in Or-
lando.  Join us for a rare opportunity to go back in time with 
one of the founding fathers of our nation. 

 

 CARRABBA’S   ITALIAN   GRILL 
5820 Red Bug Lake Road, Winter Springs. 

407.696.6600 
Our chosen restaurant for October closed at the last min-
ute... fortunately, we were able to get Carrabba’s to ac-
commodate us (one of our loyal favorites).  Hope to see 
you there!  Located on the corner of Tuscawilla Road and 
Red Bug Lake Road in the shopping center.  
Directions:  417/Greenway:  Exit at Red Bug Lake Rd.  
West to Tuscawilla Rd., turn right   -- restaurant on corner. 
Semoran Blvd to Red Bug Lake Rd east to Tuskawilla Rd., 
Left on Tuskawilla; restaurant on right behind corner bank. 

 MENU :      
Salad with warm bread with dipping olive oil and herbs 

 

ENTREE----CHOICE OF: 

 CHICKEN MARSALA with garlic mashed potatoes 
or 

MANICOTTI 
or 

JOHNNY ROCCO SALAD 
(Mixed field greens, shrimp, scallops, Calamata olives and 

roasted bell peppers.)  
 

DESSERT 
WATER, ICED TEA, COFFEE 

$23.00 INCLUSIVE 

WAYS & MEANS 
 Judy Babine - Chair 

The Hidden Garden Day  on November 2 has been 
postponed until early next year.  
There will be a Tea Cup Raffle at the October Lunch-
eon on October 21.  It is a FUN WAY to pick up some 
nice gifts for very little money.  Hope to see you 
there! 



BOARD MEETING    

Thursday, October 7,  2010 at 10am 
 
Perkin’s Restaurant,  E. University 
Please RSVP to Joan @ 407-971-3911 or reply via email. 
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Joan’s Journal 

Joan Lenard, Historian, is looking for vacation pictures to 
include in next year's President's scrapbook.   
It's best if something famous and recognizable is in the back-
ground.  For example, Mount Rushmore, Niagara Falls, Eiffel 
Tower, Tower of Pisa etc. Family members and friends can be 
in the photograph with you. If possible, give your pictures to 

Joan or Rosemary Kubanet by February 28, 2011. 

Mary Jo  
Odahowski 
was the only 
September 
birthday lady to 
attend  this 
month and get a 
pretty rose! 
Happy Birthday! 

Greg Dawson at 
the  podium. 

Mary Ward won the 
free lunch. Congrats! 

Joan Lenard won the 
50/50 prize of $81.50, 
presented by Pat  
Peppler. 

Greg’s family in photos 
in a short film. 

WELCOME SOCIAL 
All new and prospective members are invited 
to a Welcome Social to be held Thursday eve-
ning, the 14th of October at the home of Mar-
tha Cirrotti. This is a great opportunity to learn 
more about Newcomers of Central Florida and 
to meet our board. If you have not attended a 
welcome function in the past, you are more than welcome to attend! 
Refreshments will be served as well as lots of “chatter”! 

Please join us: Thursday, 14 October at 7pm 

2276 Nectar Way ~ Tuska Ridge 

Oviedo, FL 32765 

RSVP by 7 October:   

Louise Gallagher, 321-765-4371 

             Betty Huff, 407-736-0797   

Wow....Well.. our “season” has 
begun. and I think we got off to 
a terrific start.  
 It was a very pleasant afternoon 
at the Hilton Hotel in Altamonte 
Springs.... We missed you if you 

weren't there and hopefully we will see you next month 
for another good program. 
Thanks to Gloria and Martha for making the arrange-
ments for our delicious luncheon. I heard only good 
things about the hotel....maybe that will be a repeat in 
the future. 
.Pat Fluno did a bang-up job with our program. Our 
speaker was Greg Dawson of the Orlando Sentinel, 
who was accompanied by his wife, Candy. They showed 
a short film (produced by Candy) about Greg's fam-
ily...notably his mom. We were so touched by her story 
of escaping from the Nazi's. Many of us bought copies 
of Greg's book as well as DVD's of his mother's piano 
playing. Some of us hope to discuss Greg's book at our 
Newcomers’ Book Club. Thanks Pat, for a job well done. 
The ladies from Inside the Arts have a great lineup of 
activities from local theater, Blue Man Group, High Tea 
at one of the nicest hotels and don't forget Ice. You 
gals have really been hunting for different things to 
entertain us .We had a very nice time on the boat ride 
in Winter Park last week. I've been here ten years and 
this was my first time. Thanks Barbara and Linda. 
I hope someone will step up to the plate and offer to 
have Pot Luck for October. We do enjoy meeting new 
people and making new friends. And...just think... you 
don't have to do the cooking....and you can use paper 
plates. 
We look forward to meeting and greeting some of our 
newest members and some ladies who have shown 
interest in joining our ever growing “family” of fun- 
loving ladies. We will be gathering at Martha Cirrotti's 
home on October 14th.  Hope to see you there. Contact 
either Betty Huff or Louise Gallagher to RSVP. The 
numbers are in the Chatter. 
I couldn't be happier to report that Susan Morrow 
along with Pat Cregar have agreed to work on the 
Fashion Show. Those of you who know Susan and Pat 
know what a great job they will do. 
Joan Lenard, you lucky gal...$81.50 richer as the win-
ner of 50/50...good for you...and Mary Ward hooray 
for you as your name was drawn for a free lunch. 
Please join us next month at Carrabba's where we will 
be entertained by a historical interpretive perform-
ance of the life and times of Thomas Jefferson by 
John Stewart. Sounds like real fun. 
That's it for now ladies.  Hope you had fun today.  See 
you soon. 

In friendship., Joan 
 

 

Newcomers member Patti 
Campbell poses with Sep-
tember luncheon speaker 
Greg Dawson.  Patti tran-
scribed material that Greg 
used in his book, Hiding in 
the Spotlight, and is cred-
ited in the book's acknowl-
edgements.  She and 
Greg met in person for the 
first time at our luncheon. 
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NEWCOMERS BOARD 

 President  Joan Bové  407-971-3911  

 VP Programs  Pat Fluno    407-998-1037 

 VP Luncheons  Gloria Irwin  407-331-6147 

   Martha Cirrotti  407-366-3673 

 VP Membership  Tina Parrish  407-359-1497 

 Corresponding Sec’y   Betsy Dhuyvetter  407-277-9033 

 Recording Sec’y  Mary Ward  407-366-3015 

 Treasurer  Brenda Jones  407-366-7751 

 Parliamentarian  Ann Denton  407-831-7720 

COMMITTEES 

 Outreach  Pat Peppler  407-895-2922 

 Historian  Joan Lenard  407- 671-8454  

  Hospitality  Louise Gallagher  321-765-4371 

   Betty Huff  407-736-0797 

 Inside The Arts  Linda Gallagher  407- 359-1893 

   Barbara Wiseman  407-365-9121 

 Newsletter & Mailing  Lynne Snowden  407- 696-2886 

 Publicity  Ronnie Telzer  407-365-1580 

 Reservations  Janice Connor  321-765-4919 

   Claudia Downs  407-281-7521 

   Nellis Bushnell  407-207-2893 

  Edith Schulman  407-699-6061 

 Ways and Means  Judy Babine  321-972-8510 

 Helping Hands  Mary Jane Godfrey  407- 365-9745 

INTEREST GROUPS 

 Hooked on Books  Denise Tucker  407- 542-6518 

 Bridge  Pat McRee  407-359-1228 

   Sim Horst  407-678-2961 

 Bunko Belles  Mary  Ward  407-222-4446 

 Bunko Buddies  Pat Coyle  407- 275-0437  

 Bunko (2nd Thur. pm)  Tina Parrish  407-359-1497 

 Bunko (4th Thur. pm)  Gloria Irwin  407- 331-6147   

 Chick Flicks  Beth Zelikoff …Oviedo  407- 365-3297 

 Chick Flicks  Barbara Zeyn...Waterford  321- 235-0584   

 Mah Jongg  Mike Frazier  407- 365-5251 

 Pot Luck Dining  Doreen Bertan  407-657-0033 

 Let’s Do It !  Pat Brizel  407-277-2070 

  Rosemary Kubanet  407-702-2389 

 Euchre  Judy Babine  321-972-8510 

V.P. MEMBERSHIP 
Tina Parrish  

Membership presently stands at 148.  Let’s tell everyone 
about our club!!  There are no strangers, just friends we  

haven’t met! 
 Please welcome these new members! 

 
Vicky Strong               cell # 248-894-2914  
16749 Corner Lakes Drive   e-mail: vickystrong@gmail.com  
Orlando, FL 32820           Originally from: MI 
DOB: Nov 24      

 
Carole Watson     home #407-977-8315  
2828 Lexington Court  e-mail: ciwatson@cfl.rr.com  
Oviedo, FL 32765    Originally from UK 
DOB: Jan 11      
  

Solly Haber              home # 321-972-5521 
6 Escondido Circle, Unit 55       e-mail: sollyhaber@aol.com 
Altamonte Springs, FL 32701             Last lived in Turkey  
DOB: Jan. 30                
 

 

 
OCTOBER Birthdays 

Louise Gallagher       Oct 1 

 Vicki Mathis               Oct 4 

 Denise Tucker          Oct 6 

 DeDe Fluhr              Oct 8 

 Marquita Nelson       Oct 8 

 Jo Ann Mattie             Oct 9 

 Lorna Hamilton         Oct 10 

 L.Gail Rodriguez       Oct 10 

 Barbara Milliman      Oct 12 

 Chris Myers              Oct 12 

 Shirlee Harmon         Oct 20 

 Nellis Bushnell          Oct 23 

 Marilyn Huddleston   Oct 26 

 Paula Morrical          Oct 26 

 Susan Morrow          Oct 27 

 Nancy Ruscitti          Oct 29 

 Rose Yeager            Oct 30 

 Deborah Mobbs        Oct 31 

 Tracy Pappafotis      Oct 31 

  



  
IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO SUBMIT AN ARTICLE FOR THE NEWSLETTER, PLEASE CALL LYNNE SNOWDEN 
@407-696-2886 OR EMAIL TO LSNOWDEN@CFL.RR.COM BY THE CURRENT DEADLINE WHICH IS THE FIRST 
MONDAY OF EACH MONTH.  THANKS! 
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The Treasurer’s Report   
 by Brenda Jones 
 

Beginning Balance on 8‐01‐10     $6833.69 

Deposits and other additions      $2828.57 

Checks posted                                $1217.12 

Ending balance on 8‐31‐10          $8445.14        

       

 

 

OUTREACH 
Pat Peppler 407-895-2922 
ppeppler@bellsouth.net 

 

With such success last year, your continued 
support and the Board’s approval, Outreach will provide 
the following services: 

Tabs For Tots-  Please save those tabs and bring your 
summer collection to the September luncheon. 

Safe House- donations for “Christmas for Kids” will 
start at the October luncheon. 

Troop Support- if you have a loved one serving in the 
war, please give me the name and address and any 
particular needs the company/battalion might have.  
We’ll then send the needs list to the membership. 

Russell House- Game Day proceeds will benefit their 
mission and a needs list will be given in January.  

Soles for Souls- a spring-cleaning event for the May 
luncheon. 

Also looking into other ways to support community pro-
jects, so stay tuned.  Many thanks to you for your 
gracious support.   

We all get a gift when we give. 

Correspondence  
     Betsy Dhuyvetter 407-277-9033 

 

If you know of any member going through a  
 difficult time, please let me know. 

Get well cards to Gloria Irwin- (fell at restaurant)  
Ardis Meadows-( shoulder surgery) 

Thinking of you cards:  Joan Lenard- (car accident) 
Dee Giessuebel- (husband ill) 
Sympathy card:  Joan Lenard 

Thank you note:  Brian Cooper- McCormick and Schmick Restaurant 

INSIDE THE ARTS 
Barbara Wiseman 407-365-9121/407-925-3623 
Linda Gallagher 407-359-1893  
 FRIDAY, OCTOBER 15TH, 2010 
will be our first play of the 
season at the WINTER PARK 
PLAYHOUSE located on  
Orange Avenue, Winter Park.  
The play is "PUMP BOYS AND 
DINETTES"  (performed on Broadway) and starts 
at 7:30 pm.    
REGULAR TICKETS ARE $32.00 PER PERSON AND 
STUDENTS ARE $20.00. 
PLEASE CONTACT BARBARA WISEMAN AT 407-365-
9121 OR LINDA GALLAGHER AT 407-359-1893 if 
you are interested in attending.  CHECKS ARE TO 
BE MADE OUT TO: BARBARA WISEMAN AND MUST 
BE MAILED TO HER BY THE DEADLINE OF OCTOBER 
1st.  ONCE THE TICKETS ARE RESERVED AND PAID 
FOR, THEY ARE YOURS.  IN THE EVENT YOU CANNOT 
ATTEND THE PLAY AFTER PURCHASING TICKETS, IT 
WILL BE YOUR RESPONSIBILITY TO FIND SOMEONE 
TO TAKE THEM.   
 

NOVEMBER 13TH, 2010   
If you ever wanted to see ... THE 
BLUE MAN GROUP AT UNIVERSAL 
STUDIOS, HERE'S YOUR 
CHANCE.   
WE WILL BE GOING TO THE SAT-
URDAY EVENING PERFORMANCE 

AT 6:00 P.M. ON SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 13TH, 
2010. TICKETS ARE $71.00 PER PERSON.  WE HAVE 
RESERVED ONLY 35 TICKETS AND PAYMENT FOR 
THE TICKETS MUST BE MADE NO LATER THAN OCTO-
BER 10TH.  PLEASE CONTACT BARBARA WISEMAN 
AT 407-365-9121 OR LINDA GALLAGHER AT 407-
359-1893 IF YOU WISH TO RESERVE SEATS.   
CHECKS MUST BE MADE OUT TO BARBARA WISE-
MAN AND MUST BE RECEIVED BY OCTOBER 7TH. 
AGAIN, IN THE EVENT YOU PURCHASE TICKETS AND 
CANNOT ATTEND THE EVENT, THE  TICKETS ARE 
YOURS.  SORRY, THERE CANNOT BE ANY REFUNDS. 
December Inside the Arts is planning to go to "ICE" at the Gaylord Palms 
Hotel on Tuesday, December 14th.  We will meet at 10:30am for "ICE".  
Lunch after at the Villa de la Flora- a Mediterranean-style market place 
buffet.  The price of the "ICE" tour is $14.97.  Lunch is $26.05 (coffee, 
tea, soda and juice; tax and tip also included).  Total cost will be $41.02 
per person.  Checks payable to Barbara Wiseman and mail to the above 
address must be in by November 20th.  

GUESTS/FRIENDS ARE ALSO WELCOME. 
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Bunko Belles 
2nd Wednesday, October 13 11:30 am 
Pat Coyle   407-275-0437 
Salad Bunko 
2nd Thursday, October 14 11:30 am 
Tina Parrish   407-359-1497 
Salad Bunko  
3rd Monday, October 18  12 noon 
Pat Coyle   407-275-0437 
Bunko Belles 
4th Thursday, October 28 7 pm  
Carol Schuett   321-235-9414 

BUNKO GROUPS 

MAH JONGG    
Mike Frazier 407-365-5251 
Joan Bové 407- 971-3911 

Mondays  11:00 - 3:00 p.m. 
 

We will be playing at the  Riverside Park on Lockwood in 
Oviedo.  $3.00 for Oviedo residents;  

$4.00 for non-residents. 
 

Bring your bag lunch and a drink. RSVP to Mike. 

BRIDGE 
4th Wednesday  

October 27 
We take reservations by phone or email 
all month, but request that all reserva-

tions or cancellations be made by the Monday be-
fore the fourth Wednesday we play. 
The Tremont is located next to the Macaroni Grill  at 
7015 Red Bug Lake Road, phone 407-359-5787. 

Chairs: 
Pat McRee  patmcree@bellsouth.net 407-359-1228 
 

Sim Horst  skhorst@embarqmail.com 407-678-2961 

CHICK FLICK 
Last Tuesday of the month! 

We alternate between Oviedo Mall 
and Waterford Lakes Mall theaters.   

 

An email will be sent the weekend before the meeting 
date (after the show times have been scheduled by 
the theaters).   If you do not have email, please call 
the chairperson to find out the start time and to RSVP. 
A dinner option is provided, so please RSVP to either 
or both. 

Barbara Zeyn –  Waterford – 321-235-0584 
Beth Zelikoff – Oviedo –  407-365-3297 

Oviedo Regal Theater 
October 26 

DAYTIME EUCHRE 
4th Thursday 

October 28 at 12 noon 
      Judy Babine                        Caren Gout        

(407)222-2961                    (407)281-0260 
 This new group starts Thursday, August 26.  We are 
currently full but have a sub list if you would like to 
participate.   

Call Judy or Caren for more information. 

HOOKED ON BOOKS 
Denise Tucker 

407-286-8803  

or email:  

mrsdenisetucker@yahoo.com 

We meet the third Tuesday of every month at Border’s on 
Red Bug in Oviedo at 1:30 p.m. 
 

October 19th -Mistress of the Art of Death by Arianna 
Franklin 
November 16th - The Zookeeper's Wife by Diane  
Ackerman 
  
For more information about these books and to get Border's 
coupons: 

Check out www.borders.com 
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POTLUCK DINING 
Doreen Bertan 407-657-0033 
October has been cancelled. 

November Pot Luck will be co-hosted 
by Doreen Bertan and Judy Babine 

at Carmel By The Lake. 
More details next month. 

Pat Peppler sells Robin 
McLaren her 50/50 tickets 
as Carole Coe holds her 
new Membership Direc-
tory. 

You can’t keep a good 
Newcomer down... 
Gloria Irwin is back 
after her fall last month.  

WINTER PARK CANAL BOAT RIDE 

Betty Huff, Vicki Mathis & Joan Bove 

Mary Jane Godfrey with her 
cousin and new member, Susan 

Murray. 
Ronnie Telzer brought her friend, 

Barbara Mendheim. 

Sandy Solomon from Cassel-
berry was Linda Gallagher’s 

guest. 

Diane Vitale and Meg Ricard were 
Doreen Bertan's guests. 

Barbara Miles welcomes new 
member, Carolyn Madden. 

Part of the group on the boat. 

Joan and Art Bove hosted Pot Luck. Lois Boulicault with her friend 
Charles Schulman at Pot Luck. 

Bettie Krebs & Susan 
Murray 

Brenda Jones, Chris Boffi, Barbara  
Wiseman 

Betty Huff & Joan Bove 

Bettie Krebs, Mary Jane & Susan 
Murray 

Mary Jane, Ronnie & Vicki 

Enjoying the view! 

Martha views mansion. 

Lunch at Dexter’s 

GAME DAY FOR CHARITY!   
PLEASE PUT NOVEMBER 11 ON YOUR CALENDAR! 

 

All of you “gamers,” get ready for another 
great day for Charity at Tuskawilla Trails.  

Bring your table for Bridge, Bunko,  
Mah Jongg or any other game. 

  

Lunch and prizes. 

More details in the next Chatter. 
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Marcia Bowles looking 
quite fashionable. 

Aileen Steed with Joann Skorokowski, 
happy to have her back in town! 

Patti Campbell with Linda Smith. 

Two Joans embrace—Joan  
Lenard and Joan Bové. 

This pretty group of ladies were happy to see each other!  Sharon 
DeRose, Rita Collins, Carole Montgomery, & Betsy Dhuyvetter. 

Caren Gout with her 
mom,  Renee Parker 

Karen Davis, Susan Morrow and Betsy 
Dhuyvetter share a moment together. 

Pat Fluno, Program VP, with 
Greg and Candy Dawson. 

Tina Parrish was busy 
handing out the new 
Membership Directory. 

Sharon Frumkin being 
welcomed by Betty 
Huff, Hospitality co-
chair. 

Amy Bosley with her mom, 
Marquita Nelson. 

Pat Fluno delivers the Inspirational 
message. 

Brenda Jones brought 3 
guests to hear Greg 
Dawson speak: left to 
right;  Joyce Walworth, 
Susan Panos, Brenda, and 
Susan Squires.  

Diane Vitale and Meg Ricard were  
Doreen Bertan's guests. 

Susan Monde was the guest of Lynne 
Roeca with Chris Meyers on right. 

Mary Jo Odahowski, Jan Abrams and Terry Schuster 

Our intrepid 50/50 sellers, Pat 
Peppler and Carol Coe help out 
new member, Carolyn Madden. 



There are no strangers, just friends we haven't met. 

Newcomers  
of Central Florida 
P.O. Box 620384 

Oviedo, FL 32762-0384 
www.newcomerscfl.org 

October 2010 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2  

POT LUCK 
CANCELLED 

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 

31 
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